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Dear Parents, 
 
 
Well we are almost there!! This will be our last newsletter for this term as we finish next Friday with our end of 

term service at church. 

What a week this has been, so much to celebrate with our talented children and staff. All of the children 

performed brilliantly in the Christmas productions. Fantastic singing and acting, we are all very proud of them. 

We also celebrate this week our results from last year that were published nationally yesterday showing that we 

are well  above average and compare really favourably with other local schools, so a huge well done again to all of 

the children and staff. You can look up our school on this website address. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-46541454 

As usual there will be a bus service running after the church service next Friday which will leave church at 2pm.  

Please let us know if you will need this service for your children. 

On behalf of Laura, myself and the whole of our school community, we would like to wish you a very happy 

Christmas and look forward to seeing everyone at church next Friday and then on January 7th.  

 
Last Day of Term Movie 
We are planning to show a children’s film to the whole school on the last day of term.  We would like to keep the 
title a surprise.  It is rated PG and if you have any queries please talk to Miss Mison. 
 
Swimming 
Year 5 and 6  will be swimming at Ledbury Pool in the Spring Term.  Swimming lessons start on Tuesday 15th 
January and continue every Tuesday until 26th March 2018 (10 lessons).   A letter will come out the beginning of 
next week about this. 
 
Summer Holidays 
In case any of you will be looking forward to warmer weather and booking summer holidays over the Christmas 
break, we break up from school on Friday 19th July 2019 and the children will be returning to school on Wednesday 
4th September 2019.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Bromesberrow News 
Tel: 01531 650340  e-mail:  admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk 

Follow on Twitter - @bromesberrow          Website www.bromesberrowschool.co.uk 
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Dates for the Diary: 

 

Wednesday 19th December Puppet show for whole school 

Thursday 20th December Christmas Post Box Delivery/ Christmas Dinner/ Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st December  School Christmas Service in St Mary’s Church, Bromesberrow (1.30pm – 2pm) 

Monday 7th January 2019 First Day of Term 

Thursday 10th January  Albright Lane closed at junction of A417  (Alternative route to be advised) 

Tuesday 15th January  Last day for application for Reception places in Sept 19. 

Friday 15th February  Last Day of Term 

Monday 25th February  First Day of Term 

BFG  

We are renaming this the ‘Bromesberrow Friends Group.    

Thank you for your support this term.  Please remember that before you shop online please log onto 

easyfundraisers at www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bromesberrowfg/ 

This is available throughout the year and at the moment has raised over £30. 

We look forward to meeting parents at the end of January to plan some exciting events for the spring term. 

BFG Finances: 

Funds in BFG Account @ 14.12.18 £996.77 

  

Expenses Christmas Party/Dinner 2018 -£74.95 

Movie Night - Dec 2018 £77.91 

Christmas Cards Designed by Pupils £92.95 

Christmas Plays Raffle £174.02 

  

Funds in BFG Account @ 14.12.18 £1,266.70 
 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bromesberrowfg/

